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FROZEN FOOD EXPRESS

Severe Winter Weather Alert

January 30, 2023

We are closely monitoring Winter Storm Mara as it spreads Ice, Snow From Texas To
Mississippi And Ohio Valleys. Our top priority is the safety and well-being of our drivers
and staff. Although contingency plans are in place, anticipate service delays across our
network.

The severe winter weather forecasted will adversely impact local, regional, and linehaul
networks in and out of these regions throughout the week, with potential transit delays into
the following week. Our team will continue to monitor the situation and update delayed
shipments accordingly.

https://weather.com/storms/winter/news/2023-01-30-winter-storm-mara-ice-snow-south-
texas-ohio-valley

As always, FFE appreciates your business and your patience during weather-related
disruptions. You can stay up to date by subscribing to FFE Auto Email Alert notifications
online at www.ffeinc.com or by contacting your local service center to learn more.

Up-to-date information on weather advisories can be found at the National Weather
Service. Additional links: www.weather.gov | www.weather.com

Follow us on Social Media to stay connected. o o @
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